
No delay to full exit at end of 2020

It is welcome and necessary for the government to rule out any further delay
to our exit from the EU. The EU agreed to a Free Trade Agreement in
principle. It is quite possible to produce one in time. If the EU thinks we
will delay again they have an incentive not to agree anything.
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